
NOTICE OF SALE: The City of Grangeville is soliciting sealed bids for the sale of a 1990 GMC 

C7000 dump truck and associated plow. Please submit sealed bids to City Hall at 225 W. North 

Street Grangeville, Idaho.  Minimum bid of $10,000 shall be submitted prior to bid opening.  

Bids will be opened at 10:00 am, December 8, 2017 at City Hall. Truck & plow package can be 

viewed at the Public Works Building, 722 Nezperce Street. Any questions regarding these items 

please call Public Works Supervisor Bob Mager @ 208-507-1737. 
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